On May 15th the following request was submitted by Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board Item CP-9 Amend CM Agreement for Allamanda ES Replacement:

Request:  Please attach a site plan of the project.

Response:  The conceptual site plan is the 5th attachment at the bottom of the Board item.

Joseph M. Moore
Chief Operating Officer
Phone:  561-434-8510
